
NOTICE 1 – IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARENTS – 11
TH

 APRIL 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Kasiga! 

Regarding the latest news which is about the magistrate’s order to close the schools in Uttarakhand upto 30 

April 2021. We would like to inform you that the news doesn’t mention anything specific about the boarding 

schools. We are vigilant about the situation in Uttarakhand and we are also ta king every measure to keep the 

children in the campus safe. Furthermore, we are following the COVID guidelines and protocols advised by the 

Government and can therefore assure you of your wards safety in the campus. 

However if we get any guidelines for closure from the education department, we will keep you informed 

accordingly. 

Warm Regards, 
Sonali Sinha 
Head of School 

 


